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Nina Robinson

From: Winckle, Philip 
Sent: Sunday, 8 December 2024 5:46 PM
To: Planning Panels Mailbox
Subject: Land and Environment Court Proceedings No. 2023/109048 (DA2021/2173) – 

Written Submission Supporting Approval of Application for alterations and 
additions and coastal protection works to Newport Surf Life Saving Club’

We are owners and residents of "The Breakers" apartment building at 32 Ross St, 
adjacent to the Newport Surf Club. Like many beach users, my wife and I are 
thankful for the beach safety offered by the Newport Surf Club and fully support the 
improvements and additions which the club considers necessary. 
 
As we walk the beaches from Palm Beach to Manly, we notice that most other surf 
clubs have updated their buildings and services, which is good for the clubs and the 
community. We don't see why Newport should be turned into a surf club museum and 
we look forward to seeing the upgrade. 
 
regards 
Philip Winckle and Rosi De Paoli 
2/32 Ross St 
Newport Beach 
 
 




